
March 17, 2020 
 

Notice of Cancellation 

Contra Costa County’s Request for Qualifications: 

RFQ #2002-388 

West County Reentry Resource Center 

 

 

In recognition of the Order issued by the Contra Costa County Health Officer, dated March 16, 

2020, this notice of cancellation is issued for the Request for Qualifications # 2002-388 West 

County Reentry Resource Center (the “RFQ”).   

As the RFQ Requirements and Instructions for Responders state on page 18, #8: “The RFQ 

process may be canceled in writing by the County prior to any awards being made by the Contra 

Costa County Board of Supervisors if the County determines that cancellation is in the County’s 

best interest.” 

You will be notified about any future contract opportunities.  


